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 A Public Interest Litigation Petition (W.P.(Civil)No.580/03) was filed in the 

Supreme Court by M/s Common Cause regarding certain issues relating to road safety.  

The State of Tamil Nadu has filed a detailed counter to this petition in March 2005 itself.  

However, the present Advocate on Record representing the State of Tamil Nadu has not 

received notice from the Honourable Supreme Court for the hearing which came up on 

30
th

 November 2007.  The State was unable to respond only because of this.  It is now 

proposed to move the Honourable Supreme Court on 3
rd

 December 2007 to recall the 

orders passed by the Honourable Supreme Court directing personal appearance of the 

Home Secretary on 28
th

 January 2008.  The State would also be filing its detailed counter 

in the case immediately. 
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